Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
VHB
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, March 5, 2020, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Peace Lutheran Church, 1611 30th Avenue W, Bradenton, Florida 34205

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management Number: 446954-1

Project Description: To provide median modifications along State Road (S.R.) 684 from 26th Street West to 14th Street West (US 41) in Bradenton. Project improvements include resurfacing the roadway, adding mid-block pedestrian crossings and modifying median openings, turn lanes and driveways along S.R. 684 (Cortez Road) from 26th Street West to 14th Street West. The proposed project also includes installing new signage and updating pavement markings.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT project manager, Steven Davis at 1(863)519-2347, via email at steven.davis@dot.state.fl.us, or via mail at 801 North Broadway Avenue, Bartow, FL 33830.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Amy Sirmans, P.E., consultant project manager, at (407)641-0688, via email at asirmans@vhb.com, or via mail at 225 E. Robinson St., Suite 300, Orlando, FL 32801. Persons who require translation services (free of charge) should also contact Amy Sirmans, P.E., consultant project manager, at (407)641-0688, via email at asirmans@vhb.com, or via mail at 225 E. Robinson St., Suite 300, Orlando, FL 32801. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: FDOT project manager, Steven Davis, by phone at 1(863)519-2347, or by email at steven.davis@dot.state.fl.us Additional information is available on the project website at www.SWFLRoads.com.
